Dear Year 1,

It has been great to see even more children returning to school this week. The children have enjoyed seeing their friends and teachers again after a long time away. Next week we will be thinking about our achievements this year and writing a letter to our new teachers. We'll be thinking about the things we have worked hard on this year and improved at and some of the things we want to do better at next year. Use the sheet attached to start thinking about the things you have learned to do this year.

In Maths we are looking at time and understand lengths of time e.g. seconds, minutes, hour. Use the link below to start to think about telling the time.

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zhk82hv/articles/zcmdwxs

Don't forget to keep practising your sounds. Use the Read Write Inc. videos with a new sound added every weekday. https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCo7fbLgY2oA cFClg9GdxtQ

We have sent all the different phonic sounds to practise so please keep practising them at home to help your child build their confidence and fluency. All the sounds can be found on the school website:

https://www.hamstelinfants.co.uk/scr

Don't forget to keep sharing your work on the school Twitter page, @Hamstel_inf

Thank you for your continued support,

Year 1 Team